
Rules Committee, 

Please pass HB2927 with no amendments and no ballot referral. I would definitely like the president 

to be elected by National Popular Vote as it would allow much more participation by Oregon in this 

important national election. I want to make sure every vote is heard. 

Fran Finney  
ffinney@aol.com  
3057 Lingren Rd  
Hood River, Oregon 97031 
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